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Dear Janet, 
  
Re: Request for Information – Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I wish to confirm that the Place Directorate has now completed its search for the 
information which you requested by e-mail on 16th May 2022. 
 
Your questions and my findings are as follows: -  
 
Q1. During the month of April 2022, how many council employees were working 
from home, and what percentage of the office-based workforce does this 
represent? 
 
All staff who are not fixed by location are able to work from home for part of the week - 
this is dependent on service needs and differs according to role and duties.  
 
Q2. Between 1st and 30th April 2022, how many desk bookings were made across 
the council's office buildings and, on average, how many desk bookings were 
there a day during this month? 
 
Desks are not bookable within our offices.  
 
Q3. How many desks were available for use in the month April 2022 across the 
council's office buildings? 
 
1020 desks were available.  
 
Q4. What was the maximum number of office staff who could theoretically work in 
the office on any given day in April 2022? 
 
Our current headcount is 3390 including relief staff. 
 
Q5. What was the total number of office staff who worked in your council's offices 
each day prior to the pandemic? 
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PO Box 634, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S70 9GG 
 

Prior to the pandemic, many of our staff worked part from the office and part from other 
locations including their home address.   
 
Whilst all staff have a central office base many of them are delivering front-line services, 
e.g., waste collection, grass-cutting, etc.  
 
On 01.03.2020 the BMBC headcount was 3351 including relief staff.  
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact Information Requests on 
(01226) 77 5759. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the Directorate has handled your request, you may ask 
for an internal review. Please clearly mark your correspondence ‘Complaint’ and 
address it to: 
 
Barnsley MBC 
Customer Feedback and Improvement Team 
PO Box 634 
Barnsley 
S70 9GG 
email: informationrequests@barnsley.gov.uk  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: - 
 
Customer Services Team 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Website address: www.ico.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathy McArdle 
Service Director – Regeneration & Culture 
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